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Welcome Back to School Edition 

 
We are in our Relocation Site at 1654 S. Alvarado Terrace 
 
That’s right Cascade Families, we have relocated.  We are working overtime and double time to receive our scholars 

on August 1, 2024.  Open House will be on July 31, 2024, from 9:00-11:00 AM.  We will have a parent meeting at 

9:30 AM in our media center to explain logistical procedures at the relocation site.  The relocation site is a 6-minute 
drive from the Venetian Drive location.  If coming from the old site, make a right onto Cascade Road. Stay on 

Cascade Road for approximately 2 miles, and then turn left on Richland Road. Enter the parking lot directly to the 

left. 
 

The map below shows an alternate route which leads directly north on Venetian Drive to Cascade Road to the 

location. 
 

 

 
 

 

Once at the school, if there are no spaces available in the Cascade parking lot, parents are asked to park along the 
side of the school on S Alvarado Terrace.  Please keep in mind that we are directly next door to Tuskegee Airman 

Global Academy, which is also an APS Elementary School.   

 
 

Meet our New Assistant Principal, Mrs. Remika Smith-King 
Mrs. Smith-King is a native of Atlanta with over 20 years of experience in Atlanta Public Schools. Her enthusiasm 

for education started at Morris Brown College where she received her Bachelor of Science degree in Early 

Childhood Education, a Master’s Degree in Education from Central Michigan University, a Specialist in Educational 
Leadership from Argosy University, and Leadership Certifications from Mercer and the University of West Georgia. 

Her experiences include serving as a classroom instructor, Reading Specialist, Instructional Coach, SST/RTI 

Specialist, Test Coordinator, and School Business Manager. I am delighted to have her on our team, and I know that 
you will too once you meet her. 

 

 

In Conclusion 
There were a lot of moving parts to prepare for this upcoming school year.  Even though we are in a different 

location, I reiterate that the expectation for student excellence remains the same.  We look forward to seeing all 

scholars in place for Day 1 which is August 1, 2024.  Our doors will open at 7:15 AM and instruction will start at 
7:45 AM.  We have Great things in store for this school year!! 

 

See you soon! 
 

Ms. Tiffany Momon, Principal 

tmomon@atlanta.k12.ga.us  
(404)802-8100 

 

  

 

Important Reminders 
 

• August 1, 2024 - First Day of School 
 

Cascade Elementary 

 
 
 
 

 

 
“Growing from Good 

to Great!” 
 

 
 
 

Freddie the Falcon, 
Principal Momon, & 

AP Smith-King are 

waiting on you to 
"Rise Up" Again!!! 



 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  


